
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DAY WHAT DO I NEED TO BRING/WHAT’S ON 

EVERY DAY Water bottle  

Please ensure all items of school uniform and jackets are labelled with your child’s name. 

MONDAY 

Library. 

TUESDAY 

Art/Topic work 

 

WEDNESDAY Drama 

THURSDAY Choir practice during third break (optional). Indoor PE. 

FRIDAY Outdoor PE. Please wear PE kit –black leggings/jogging bottoms/shorts, white t-shirt/PPS 

purple gym top, trainers and a school jumper.  No Football strips please. T-Train 

Primary 3.4V Term 2 2023/24

Term 2 is always a busy and exciting 

time of the year. With Christmas 

Enterprise as our theme, we will be 

learning useful skills related to looking 

after money and understanding how a 

business works. We are looking forward 

to our Christmas events and 

celebrations at the end of term. 

Mrs. Vivier 

 

Curricular Areas 

Numeracy: We will be working with money this 

term. Budgeting and banking will be included in 

the topic, and we will be able to make practical 

links to our Enterprise topic. Strategies for 

addition and subtraction and for problem solving 

will also form part of our Numeracy work. 

Literacy: Our class novel this term will be Flat 

Stanley. Working in groups, we will be reading 

books from the Big Cat reading scheme and using 

Active Literacy strategies to help with 

comprehension. In Writing, we will be developing 

our skills in persuasive writing, linked to our 

Enterprise, and in writing recounts. 

Health and Wellbeing: In Health and Wellbeing, the 

children will be exploring their own skills and 

talents; how everyone is unique and special and 

how we can use our talents to benefit our friends 

and community. Our PE lessons will be both 

outdoors and indoors, focusing on ball skills and 

gymnastics. 

Interdisciplinary Learning: Our Christmas 

Enterprise will provide the context for lots of 

different learning activities, including Art, 

Writing, Technology, Maths and Listening and 

Talking. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events/Relevant Information 

Parents’ Evenings: Thursday 9th and Tuesday 

14th November. 

Children in Need (Dress As You Please): 

Wednesday 15th November. 

Christmas Fair: Tuesday 5th December 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework 

Homework will continue to consist of a 

spelling task on Teams. Children will bring 

reading books home to share on Monday. 

Pupils should also continue to read for 

enjoyment at home. Spelling homework 

will continue to be issued via Teams on a 

Monday and will be due in on a Friday. 

Children should bring a pair of clean gym shoes or trainers to 

school. This is especially important on Fridays, when we have PE 

in the hall, but would be useful on any day if outdoor shoes get 

very wet and muddy. 

 


